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July 11, 2025 

 PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT:           Transportation Operations Facility – Project #C589201 

  
WHEN: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Via ZOOM.US

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/86318252407?pwd=aNzsiulTjSudVYQqgsG6ecIP4vi3Pk.1
Passcode: %r0xF0S9
Or one-tap mobile: +13017158592,,86318252407#,,,,*81920182# US (Washington DC)
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 888 475 4499 US Toll Free
Webinar ID: 863 1825 2407
Passcode: 81920182

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on August 19 via Zoom to discuss plans to 
construct a school bus and transit bus Operations Facility. It would be used to maintain and store buses owned 
and operated by the County.

The facility would be built on vacant property at 200 Dorsey Road, Glen Burnie. The project also includes bus 
parking areas, two temporary office trailers, a temporary garage, a bus wash area, sidewalks, additional parking 
for guests and employees, stormwater management and utilities. 

Construction could start in January and last about a year. If a lane closure is needed, it would not impact drop-
off or pick up times at Monsignor Slade Catholic School. The work could also partially and temporarily close 
the front parking area at the Pascal Senior Center. DPW will coordinate its activities with the school and the 
center.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 
7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request. 
 
Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de 
atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con 
siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.   
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